
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder  

Please can we ask that in 

September all water bottles are 

sports cap style, and not too 

big! Thank you. 

 

 

Come to school – it’s really cool! 

Be on time – it helps you shine! 

 

 

         Reception Summer Round-up  
 

 

What an exciting year it’s been in Reception! From the very first 

day, this class has amazed us with their curiosity, confidence, 

and enthusiasm. 

Our trip to Ribby Hall Wild Discovery was an unforgettable 

experience - little explorers met fascinating animals, asked 

brilliant questions, and made memories that will last. 

Back at school, Forest Friday brought nature to life in the most 

exciting way. Whether it was bug-hunting, building dens, or 

creating perfumes, our outdoor adventurers thrived in the 

school grounds. 

It’s been lovely to see how each child has blossomed into a 

capable and enthusiastic reader and writer. We finished the 

year off with some unique and exciting space stories. 

We were extra proud during our class worship, where children 

shared what makes them unique. 

This year we’ve looked back through time, learning about the 

past and imagining the future. On Bastille Day, the classroom 

was filled with delicious smells during our special breakfast 

celebration - croissants never tasted so good! 

And nothing has brought more joy than spending time with 

our Year 6 Buddies - laughing, learning, and building loving 

friendships. 

Dates for the diary 

 

21st July – School Disco 

5.00 – 6.00 EYFS & KS1 

6.15 – 7.15 KS2 

23rd July – bring a toy day (text to 

follow) 

23rd July – school finishes 

@2.00pm 

3rd September – Autumn term 

starts @8.45am 

  

As we say goodbye to Reception and prepare for the leap into Year 1, we would like to thank you for 

your support and partnership this year. We can't wait to see where the children’s journeys take them 

next! The Reception Team x 

PE kits 

Having trialled the children changing for PE this year and following staff feedback, next year 

the whole school will revert to coming to school in PE kits on PE days. This will free up 

much-needed space in cloakrooms and will mean that children get considerably longer PE 

time to exercise and stay healthy! PE days will be announced in September. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


